
 

 

 

July 28, 2022 

 

 

Appointment of a New Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of a new Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan (ASBJ), 

Toru Yoshioka, Partner, PricewaterhouseCoopers Aarata LLC, effective August 1, 2022.  

 

 

Contact: 

Akira Kawashima, General Manager, General Affairs Dept., Financial Accounting Standards 

Foundation 

Telephone: +81.3.5510.2711 

Email: soumu@fasf-j.jp 
 
 


